## **Quick Links**

Peaceful Lives Program

2016 Law and Leadership Summer Program (USA)

> More About KARAMAH EU

Eid Mubarak from the KARAMAH Family around the world!

## News from KARAMAH EU

Dear friends,

Assalamu alaikoum and Eid Mubarak!

KARAMAH EU wishes all of you a blessed Eid-al-Fitr. May you and your families be blessed with peace and harmony on these special days and always.

We would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who participated in our events this year. You inspire us to further develop our activities in the future. Read more about our most recent event below.

Please keep following us on <u>Facebook</u> and make sure to <u>Sign up</u> for our Newsletter if you haven't done so yet!

We look forward to seeing you again soon inch'Allah!

KARAMAH EU's team



Image designed by Freepik

## KARAMAH EU's Peaceful Lives Program Graduation 2016

We are excited and happy to announce that our first "Peaceful Lives: Conflict Resolution within Muslim families' Training Program, coorganized with Odisee University College - Higher Institute for Family Studies in Brussels, was a success.

Over 30 participants from different backgrounds took part in the training during the past months and gained highly valuable knowledge on conflict resolution, Islamic perspectives on conflicts and mediation, having a unique chance to develop their conflict resolution skills for working with Muslim families in Belgium.

On Saturday June 4th we celebrated the graduation of the first participants to this ground-breaking bilingual French and Dutch training program. We were happy to take that opportunity to thank our partners, the Higher Institute for Family Studies, as well as Mediation Instituut Vlaanderen (Mediv), and all the experts and trainers who contributed to the program, for their valued support, the confidence they have placed in us and for being an active part of the training. We are confident in the added-value and strength of this program and we will work hard to make sure that it is taught on an annual basis, and will also attempt to reach out beyond Belgium.

If you wish to learn more about the training please do contact us at <a href="mailing-learn-more"><u>karamaheu@karamah.org</u></a>. Make sure to <a href="mailing-learn-more about updates"><u>Sign up</u></a> for the Peaceful Lives mailing list to be informed about updates concerning the program in the future.

